
William P. Kenai
Mayor

West Hawaj'j Office
74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy
Kailua-Kona, Hawai'i 96740
Phone (808) 323-4770
Fax (808)327-3563

July 22,2013

Mr. John Lindelow
P.O. Box 297
Kailua, HI 96734

Dear Mr. Lindelow:

County ofHawai'i
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Duane Kanuha
Director

Bobby Command
Deputy Director

East Hawai'i Office
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3

Hilo, Hawai'i 96720
Phone (808) 961-8288

Fax (808) 961-8742

Special Pennit Application (SPP 13-000152)
Applicant: Hui 0 Mana LLC dba Ahu Lani Sanctuary
Request: Agricultural, Health/Wellness Tourism, Overnight Accommodations
Subject: Refund ofApplication Fee
TMK: 4-4-013:010

On May 22,2013, we received your application for the above-referenced Special Permit
with the required $500 filing fee. Subsequently, on July 16, 2013, you informed us by
e-mail your desire to withdraw your request for the Special Permit. As discussed with
Daryn Arai of this office, inasmuch as the request was not heard before the Planning
Commission, we will return your filing fee under separate cover as soon as possible,

Please contact Daryn Arai ofthis office at (808) 961-8288, ext. 8142, should you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

tDUA KANUHA
{/Planning Director
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cc: Mr. Gilbert Bailado, GIS Analyst

Mr. Marty Shimizu, Accountant
Mrs, Cheryl Tomson, Senior Account Clerk
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